## Sunblock Form

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As we gear up for a fun-filled spring & summer at Little Learners, we want to ensure that our little ones are protected from the sun while enjoying outdoor activities. Sun protection is essential for your child's well-being, and we kindly request your cooperation in providing sunblock for your child.

Please review the options below:

- 1. \*\*Bring Your Own Sunblock:\*\*
- If your child has sensitive skin or if you prefer a specific sunblock, **please bring it labeled with your child's name.**
- 2. \*\*Purchase Sunblock from Us:\*\*
- Alternatively, you have the option to pay \$15/month for us to provide Banana Boat Sport Ultra SPF 50 sunblock throughout the spring and summer. This fee will cover the cost of maintaining a supply for your child.

Please indicate your choice by signing below and specifying if you will be bringing your own sunblock or opting for our provided sunblock for the summer.

Child's Name:  I will bring my own sunblock for my child.  I authorize Little Learners to provide Banana Boat S child for a fee of \$15 per month.	port Ultra SPF 50 sunblock for my
Parent/Guardian Signature:	Date:
Thank you for helping us prioritize the health and safety of our students. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us.	

Warm regards, Little Learner Staff